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September 13, 2018 
Digital Frontier Inc. 

News Release                                                      

FIELDS CORPORATION’s consolidated subsidiary Digital Frontier Inc. (Head office: Shibuya-ku, Tokyo; 
Representative Director and CEO: Hidenori Ueki), Tsutomu Mizushima (a japanese anime director, major work : 
GIRLS und PANZER) and BANDAI NAMCO Arts Inc. co-developed the original TV animation work The 
Magnificent KOTOBUKI. The anime is to be broadcasted from January 2019. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Reference)  

The official The Magnificent KOTOBUKI website can be found at: http://kotobuki-anime.com/  (Japanese language only) 
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For inquiries or further information about this news release please contact 

Administration Section, Digital Frontier Inc. 

Tel.: +81-3-6855-7821  E-mail: dfinfo@dfx.co.jp Web：https://www.dfx.co.jp  

 

Original TV anime The Magnificent KOTOBUKI, 
directed by Tsutomu Mizushima (Major work : GIRLS und PANZER), 

to be broadcasted from January 2019 


